
  

Bishop Rawle C. E. Primary School  
Royal Walk, Cheadle, Staffordshire. ST10 1QA. Telephone: 01538 702355 opt 5. E-mail: office@bishoprawle.staffs.sch.uk  

 

  

          

  

  

  

Going for Gold with God   

  

 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

    

        
           We have been busy crowning our shiny stars in celebration assemblies. Here are our winners: 

                                                                                                                   

               

  Star of the Week: 
  

Red  –    Dougie   
Yellow  –     Esme   
Green  –    Elysia  

  

Indigo  –    Sofia and Ethan   
Violet  –      Everybody in Violet Class   

  

  

Congratulations to you all! 

Our Amazing Stars!   

12th March 2021      

Dates for your Diary 

 

Our Easter themed activities are listed on the previous Newsletter, but below is another 

reminder. 

30.03.21 - Easter Bonnet competition Key Stage 1 

30.03.21 – ‘Decorate an egg’ competition Key Stage 2 

31.03.21 - Easter Service 

01.04.21 – Easter Treasure hunt 

01.04.21 – School closes for Easter Holiday 

Photographs/clips of all bonnets and eggs will be uploaded to our website, Facebook and 

Instagram pages for all to enjoy. 

 

 

Office Hours 

Please remember that the school is not open on Tuesday or Thursday afternoons. In an 

emergency, please call the school mobile on 07519 104228. 
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Dear parents/carers, 

 

It was wonderful welcoming all of our fabulous pupils back on Monday. As always, thank 

you for your continued support and help with the ‘smooth’ transition back to school. Also, 

thank you for your support in maintaining our new drop-off and collection procedures. All 

these procedures are to try and keep everyone as safe as possible. 

 

We have enjoyed a lovely week, taking part in lots of ‘social’ and ‘well-being’ activities, 

focusing on our TMPF values- Trust, Mindful, Peace and Friendship. We have included a 

selection of photographs from each class for you to see and share. Everyone, staff and 

pupils have laughed and thoroughly enjoyed being together as a whole-school community 

once again. 

 

We have also started to plan ahead for our Easter service. Most regrettably, we will not be 

able to visit, our church, St. Giles’ the Abbott this year and will therefore be using our 

learning platform Microsoft Teams in school, led by Rev. Nicky. All of the classes will be 

celebrating the ‘good news’ of Easter through song, prayers and the retelling of the 

resurrection of our Lord, Jesus Christ. 

 

Our school is currently in the process of becoming ‘cashless’. Mrs Mitchell has been working 

tirelessly to ensure that this is a simple transition to our new system, and we would all like to 

say thank you for all of the families who have taken-up this new method of payment. If you 

are unsure of how to access this or what to do, please contact Mrs Mitchell (our resident 

expert) and she will gladly offer assistance. 

 

Again, thank you to everyone who is adhering to our Covid-19 safety procedures and 

please remind everyone who comes onto the school site to MUST maintain social distancing 

and please leave as soon as you have collected your child. No parent or carer should 

gather in groups with others who are not in their, or their children’s bubble. The wearing of 

face coverings on the playground is not compulsory, but we are sure you want to keep the 

children, staff and each other, as safe as possible. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Take care, 

 

All of the Bishop Rawle Team 
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As you can see Red class have been 

very busy in their first week back at 

school, altogether. 

They have taken part in multi- sensory 

maths, drama, music, writing tasks,  

creative activities, Spanish, messy play 

and lots of activities based around our 

school values; Trust, Mindfulness, 

Peace and Friendship. 
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Yellow Class News 

Welcome back to our wonderful yellow class children and families. It has been so lovely to have a 

full classroom again, with lots of exciting learning, laughing and playing together. 
 

We have enjoyed lots of practical maths activities this week whilst we get back into our normal class 

routine, focusing on number and place value. 
 

In our English and RE lessons, we have recapped our core values in school; Trust, Mindful, Peace and 

Friendship. We have made friendship keyrings, written letters to our friends and completed some 

weaving to create our ‘miraculous catch of fish.’ 

I can’t wait for even more fun this half term.  

 

Take care and stay safe,  

Mrs Cadman  

 

 

Here are just a few of our 

activities from this week! 
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We have thoroughly 

enjoyed our first week 

back. We have been 

busy making crafty items 

such as friendship 

bracelets, necklaces, 

super hero masks and 

rainbow fish. 

We particularly enjoyed 

making origami daffodils! 

Green Class Newsletter  

It has been a busy week for Green Class!  

In Maths, we have completed multi-sensory activities and we have also been showing off our writing 

skills in English. Take a look at our class pictures below.  
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It’s great to be together again…welcome back Indigo! 
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  Violet Class 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     It has been truly wonderful welcoming our fabulous children back into 

school this week. Walking down the corridors and hearing the sound of 

children enjoying their learning has been great. 

In Maths, Violet have investigated whether Bishop Rawle staff members drink 

enough cups of tea and coffee to fill a bath. Whilst in English, we have focused 

on our core values, Trust, Mindful, Peace and Friendship, making friendship 

bracelets and bag chains, aswell as thinking about what aspirations we have 

in life.  
 

 


